
N B H P C A  N E W S
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
The NBHPCA held its annual general meeting on Dec. 6, 2024. The
online event had excellent attendance and participants were
provided with updated information regarding the strategic plan,
education opportunities and the associations annual financial report.
It’s exciting to see such interest and momentum in terms of palliative
care in our province.

JANUARY, 2025

STRATEGIC PLAN & WEBSITE 
The strategic plan revisions have been completed and the updated (2024-
2027) plan is now available on our website.

Please note: Construction on our website continues. In order to improve the
user experience our website is now hosted by a new provider. Trust that we
continue to work hard to ensure that all information is available in both 
official languages.

2025 NBHPCA CONFERENCE

The small community education events held in Shediac and Sackville
were very successful! Both venues were sold out and participants
provided very positive evaluations. We are working on more education
opportunities for 2025 as we strive to enhance our connections with the
nursing home sector.

LEAP NEWS
Planning for winter and spring LEAP learning opportunities is underway.
Thanks to the small but mighty group of NB trained facilitators who
step up and facilitate multiple courses while continuing to manage their
clinical responsibilities.
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SUCCESSFUL FALL EDUCATION DAY 

The NBHPCA Annual conference will take place in person this year at
Kingswood Lodge in Fredericton, NB on April 24&25, 2025. The theme for
this year’s event is Palliative Care – It’s Everybody’s Business!  Featuring:
Dr. Hsein Seow and Dr. Samantha Winemaker from The Waiting Room
Revolution Podcast and authors of Hope for the Best and Plan for the Rest.
Registration details and a complete agenda will be available soon via our
website. 


